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ROUND 12 OF SHIELD COMPETITION AT BOX HILL TOMORROW NIGHT 
The final round of shield competition, before the finals will be held at Box Hill tomorrow, 
Tuesday, March 6. Competition starts at 6:00pm. For some athletes this might be their last 
competition for the season, so don’t miss the opportunity to compete. We also have some 
teams that need to score well to insure they take part in the finals. The more athletes we have 
competing the more points we will score.  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Tuesday, March 6  Shield Round 12   Box Hill 
March 9-11  National Championships  Brisbane 
Saturday, March 17  All Comer’s Meet   Doncaster 
Saturday, March 24  Shield Region Final   Nunawading 
Saturday, March 31  Shield Final    Olympic Park 
Saturday, June 30  75th Anniversary Dinner  Box Hill Town Hall 

SHIELD FINALS 
Box Hill has 7 of its 11 teams certain to make the finals, but some of the 4 remaining teams are 
still in with a chance. We are hoping to have all athletes available to represent the club in the 
shield finals on March 24 and March 31. If you are not required to compete in the finals then 
come along on the day and support our teams. Make sure these dates are marked in your diary! 

NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS 
Good luck to all Box Hill athletes competing in the national open championships in Brisbane 
next weekend. 

CONGRATULATIONS  
Congratulations to all Box Hill athletes who have been selected in to compete in the Telstra A 
Series. Those who were at the A-Series at Olympic Park last Friday would have seen Rhett 
Medford run a near pb 46.98 in the 400m, James Filshie competing in the pole vault (along 
with Steve Hooker) and Simone Carre in the 100m Hurdles. 

QUESTIONS? 
If you have any enquiries about shield competition, please contact: Rob Falkenberg - 
Robert.Falkenberg@se1.bp.com  
or Chris O'Connor - coconnor@swin.edu.au  


